
July 10, 1994 

Hi Steve, 

TAYLOR RANCH FIELD STATION 
Wilderness Research Center 

University of Idaho 
HC 83 

Cascade, ID 83611 

I just got the message about your visit yesterday. Sorry I'll be 
gone. I figured you weren't coming in this year due to the very 
low salmon run. If you're planning to return this summer to PIT 
tag, please let me know as soon as you can. The field station is 
close to maxed out this year so we'll need to coordinate on 
dates. 

Our lodging fee this year is $10.00 per day per person. You 
could either leave me your payment before you go or I can bill 
you. Just leave names and addresses. 

I'm bringing in my ecology class from Big Creek. We'll arrive 
the afternoon of the 13th. The class will require all available 
space. Please make sure that all the facilities that you use 
~ edroom, kitchen, refrigerator) are cleaned and all your garbage 
goes out with you. Thanks. 
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